
South Dakota Department of Labor & Regulation   
123 W. Missouri Ave.   

Pierre, SD 57501   
dlr.sd.gov   

   
For Immediate Release: Thursday, Feb. 16, 2023 
Media Contact: Dawn Dovre, 605-773-3101      
  

Bon Homme High School Career Expo 

  
PIERRE, S.D. – The Department of Labor and Regulation (DLR) in partnership with Bon 
Homme High School (BHHS) will host a Career Expo at the BHHS gymnasium on 
Wednesday, March 8, 2023, from 8-11:30 a. m.  
  
The BHHS Career Expo is designed to connect businesses with youth to help them 
explore potential career paths after graduation. Participating businesses will be able to 
introduce their industry and the skills needed to area youth exploring their post-
secondary career options.  
 
“Bon Homme High School is excited to host a career expo for area high school 
students,” said Paige Stewart, BHHS Guidance Counselor. “This is a fantastic 
opportunity for businesses and industries from Bon Homme County and surrounding 
communities to meet the next generation of employees. This will also be a good time to 
talk to students about summer employment.”  
 
“Our goal of the upcoming youth career expo is to be as interactive as possible,” said 
DLR Career Advisor Julie Fleek. “Employers can show off what it means to work for 
their company and the career paths available and get area youth interested now to help 
fill the future talent pipeline.”  
 
For more information or to register your business at no cost, contact 
Julie.Fleek@state.sd.us.  
 

-30- 
 

http://dlr.sd.gov/
mailto:dawn.dovre@state.sd.us
mailto:Julie.Fleek@state.sd.us

